» adding value in your life

August 26, 2015

Mr. Randy Recklaus

Village Manager

Village of Arlington Heights

33 South Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, linois 60005

Dear Randy,

The library will be undertaking a project to replace some galvanized piping in the
basement area of the building scheduled to begin in carly September. As the library is
a governmental entty in the Village, T am requesting a waiver for the building permit
fees.

I thank you for your consideraton and ask that vou respond to Gary leclair,
Glechuri@ahmbinto. He s coordinating the project for the library.

Kind regards,
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Jason I Kuhl
I'xecunve Director

c: Gary Leclatr
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